PLCA Election 2023 Notice (updated 20230423)

As a member owned park, our Board is vital to and responsible for its continued existence and good
governance. The Board does not operate (or manage the day-to-day business of running) the park
which is the role of the manager.

Refer to the Early bird notice of election issued in January for background information.
This year, on our 10-member Board of Directors, we have three Director positions open.
Nominations open at 9am, Monday, May 8th, 2023 and close at 3pm on Saturday May 27", 2023.

Members in good standing may complete the official nomination form available from the office, or as a
download from our web site. Self-nominations are accepted. This form must be completed by the
candidate to indicate nomination acceptance, and this completed form must be received in the office
by Saturday, May 27'"'2023, at 3:00pm, accompanied with a statement by the candidate, 200 words or
less, indicating why you are running, your knowledge of the park and what background skills and
qualifications you offer. The completed form and the candidate statement should be submitted by e-
mail to plca@pigeon.on.ca.

For the 2023 Election, Rick Winkley, Site 004, has agreed to again serve as our Chief Polling Officer.
Many thanks to you Rick! Members, if able, are asked to contact him to volunteer to act as scrutineers,
ballot counters etc in support of this task.

If an election is needed; that is, if more than 3 members are nominated to run, election ballots and
detailed voting instructions will be mailed to all members via Canada Post regular mail. Candidates’
statements will be included in the mail out and also posted on our website. Candidates may be
asked to supply a photo of themselves to be posted along with their statement.

This ballot mail out is scheduled for Thursday June 1*,2023. Ballots may be submitted to the office,
in person or by Canada Post only. Voting closes Saturday, June 24t 2023 at 8:30am. The ballots will
be counted on June 24™, 2023 and the candidates advised the results that day and as soon as
available.

Newly elected board members are expected to attend the Directors meeting on Saturday, June 24t
2023 at 1:30pm. or on the next day if required by election circumstances.

Henry Borkowski, George Alcock, NEC, Pigeon Lake Campers Association April 30t, 2023



